Dear Parent/Guardian,

Deer Park Knothole Baseball/Softball would like to request your consent to take
photographs of your child while they participate in our baseball/softball program. We
may use these photographs for promotional purposes, including but not limited to, our
website, social media platforms, and other print and digital marketing materials.

We understand that your child's safety and privacy are of the utmost importance to you.
Therefore, we want to assure you that we will take all necessary precautions to ensure
that these photographs are used appropriately and will not be shared with any
third-party organization without your explicit consent.

Please note that by giving your consent for us to take photographs of your child, you are
granting us permission to use these photographs for promotional purposes as outlined

above. You may withdraw your consent at any time by contacting us directly.

If you agree to this request, please sign below to provide your consent:

Parent/Guardian Signature

Player Name

Date



